
Mike Mullen         10-27-16 
7089F Dublin Meadows St 
Dublin, CA 94568 
510-894-0894 
geomike6@comcast.net	
 
Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 24th Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814-0100	
 
 
Dear Board Members, 
 
I am writing you because I am in favor of the State Water Board’s 
proposal to increase river flows to 40% of the unimpaired river flows 
that would naturally be in the river if agriculture or other water users 
didn’t divert so much water.  This will not only benefit the fish but will 
help protect the riparian environment around the rivers. PLEASE KEEP 
MORE WATER IN THE RIVERS. Thank you very much! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mike Mullen 
 
 
 
 
Clerk to the Board via e-mail 
at:  commentletters@waterboards.ca.gov   
 
Subject line: “Comment Letter – 2016 Bay-Delta Plan Amendment & 
SED” 
- Written comment letters must be received no later than 12:00 noon 
on January 17, 2017.  
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